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New Head Boy and Girl and 
Deputies! 

This year, to replace prefects, we will 
be represented by a Head Boy and 
Head Girl.  Over the past week we 
have collected votes from children 
on which year 6s they thought would 
best represent our school. 

A Head Boy and Girl, as well as their 
deputies, will be positive role models 
for everyone in the school.  They may 
be represent the school at various 
events, help with welcoming visitors 
and new pupils as well as being an 
all-round positive ambassador for St 
Buryan Academy. 

The Heads and Deputies have been 
voted for by their peers, and I feel 
that they have made some really 
good decisions. 

So - without further ado – allow me 
to introduce St Buryan Academy’s 
first ever Head Boy, Head Girl and 
Deputy Head Boy and Head Girl: 

 

Buryan Bulletin  

Key Dates 

-INSET DAY October 18th 
 
-Week of 14th Oct. Parental 
Interview week – review of 
how your child has settled 
into their year group – 
timetables to go up soon! 

 
-Half-term October 21st-25th  
 
-12th November Stay Safe 
Workshop 
 
-Christmas Plays 11th and 12th 
December 
 
-Christmas fete 17th 
December 
 
-End of term: Friday 20th 
December 

 
Remember to check reading 
records for dates regarding 

class trips 

 

Head Boy and Head Girl: 

Albert Holmes and Seren Wyatt 

Deputy Head Boy and Head Girl: 

Joseph Kinver and Asya Springall 

I am really looking forward to 
working with the team and it is 
great to have them represent our 
wonderful school. 

Mr Josh McDonald 

 

Head of  School :  Mr  Josh McDonald  

head@stburyanacademy.org  

St  Buryan Academy  

Tel :  01736 810480  

www.stburyanacademy.com 

Sickness 
Please remember that we 
have a ‘48 hours policy’.  
This means that a child 

must stay off school for 48 
hours after their last bout 
of sickness.  This is to help 

prevent any illnesses 
spreading throughout the 
school and to ensure all 

children and staff are well. 

 

Please remember that school 
starts at 8.55am and all 

children should be in school 
ready to go into classes and 
start their learning by that 

time. 
Thank you 

  
 

 

 
School dinner payments 

Please make sure that school 
dinner payments are up-to-date.  

Remember that from Year 3 
school dinners must be paid for. 

Thank you 



 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
 

Remember that school 
uniform is available online 

from: 

www.myclothing.com  
 

You can now ‘Like’ them on 
Facebook too! 

 
Ties and reading folders are 

available from the office 
 

Friends of St Buryan Academy 
Are you interested in helping 

fundraise for the school and raise 
funds for the children of St Buryan 

Academy? 
This year the focus of fundraising will 

be to help develop our playground 
area! 

If you are interested then pop along to 
the Friends of St Buryan Academy 
AGM on Monday 4

th
 November at 

2pm.  

  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  

 
 

Would you like our 
newsletter emailed to you? 

Email 
newsletter@stburyanacademy.org 
To get your newsletter sent 

weekly! 

Friday 27th September 2019 SBA Newsletter 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebration Awards 

After-school clubs 

Safeguarding  

We love celebrating our achievements at 
St Buryan Academy.   One of our many 
ways of praising and recognizing success 
is through our weekly ‘Chuffed Awards’ 
where teachers nominate a member from 
each class to win an award in our Friday 
Celebration Assembly.  This week’s 
winners are… 
Reception - Jack 
Year 1 –  Georgia 
Year 2 – Eva 
Year 3 –  
Year 4 –  
Year 5 – Amilie 
Year 6 - Seren 
 
 

We have some brilliant after school 
clubs this term.  Let your class-
teacher know when you’re planning to 
attend. 
(Please note that cooking club is for small 
numbers and children will rotate half-termly). 

 
Monday – High 5s (Primary Netball) with 
Mr Butterfield (KS2) 
Outdoor Games with Mrs Cross (Rec-KS1) 
Tuesday – Choir with Mrs Crow (Year 2-
6) 
No homework club this week 
Wednesday – Football Club with 
Endorsed Academy/Mousehole FC (KS2) 
Drama Club with Mrs King (KS1) 
Thursday – ‘Pick-a-Sport’ with Mr 
Tremaine 
Friday – Cross Country Fitness with Mr 
McDonald (KS2) 
Cookery Club with Mrs Wilson (Year 5/6) 
 
Remember that all Key Stage 2 (year 3-
6) clubs finish at 4.15pm and all 
Reception – Key Stage 1 (year 1 and 2) 
clubs finish at 4.00pm 

 

Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL): 
Mr J McDonald 
Deputy DSL and SENCO: 
Mr M Butterfield 
Safeguarding Governor 
Mrs V Hall 
Parent Liaison Officer:  

Mrs Care 

Please note that if your child attends Breakfast Club (8.00am-8.45am) there is a 
£1 cost which should be payable daily or at the end of the week.  Thank you. 

Penberth (Reception/Year 1) 
This week we have been learning our 

sounds, securing our place value to 10 

and getting creative. Year 1 have been 

learning about old toys and the 

Christian view of creation, whilst 

Reception have made different colours 

of playdough, the recipe can be found 

on our website page.  

Gwenver (Year 2) 
This week Gwenver have been busy 
practising how to improve their 
handwriting by adding different 
punctuation and adjectives to their 
sentences.  We have thought carefully 
about how we can create sentences to 
engage a reader.  In maths we have 
been looking at representing big 
numbers in various ways. 

Nanjizal (Year 3/4) 
This week we have been learning about 
what life was like when farming first 
started on the island of Britain, between 
5 and 8 thousand years ago. We think of 
our landscape as natural, but the surface 
features are almost entirely down to the 
people who have lived here over the 
centuries. In maths we have been making 
sure we are confident with the place 
value of numbers - next week will see 

lots of adding and subtracting. 

Porthcurno (Year 5/6)  
This week in Porthcurno Class, the children 
have had their first opportunity to visit one of 
the local secondary schools, heading off to 
Cape Cornwall School on Wednesday. They 
were full of excitement on their return.  Look 
out for the upcoming similar events at Mounts 
Bay Academy and Humphry Davy School. In 
the classroom, we have been continuing with 
their Roman topic, working hard on their place 
value in maths and making the finishing 
touches on their Oktapodi stories. In P.E, Mr 
Tremaine has been helping the children to 
develop their skills as playground leaders and 
we hope that this will be a really positive way 
that the older children can support the 
younger children at break times. It should 
be lots of fun as well as promoting leadership 
skills and responsibility for the older children. 

http://www.myclothing.com/
mailto:newsletter@stburyanacademy.org

